FOOTHILL COLLEGE ANTHROPOLOGY TELLS ETTER

Hey Anthro students past and present,

Like it or not, you are one of us. You have been sucked into the vortex of anthrolife. If you have moved on, then congratulations on life changes. If you are returning for another year at Foothill, that is cool.

Maybe you want to get more involved. There are tons of new opportunities.

And if you are new, then welcome to the world of Foothill Anthro. Here is our <u>department website</u>, <u>bookmark it.</u>

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS YEAR?

- 1. Classes are almost all full. There is space in Anth13 Forensics and the lab. As well as a bit more space in Anth5- Magic Science.
- 2.We are running the archaeology field school all day on Fridays at Hidden Villa which will be awesome. Check out the website for more information.
- 3. We are starting the year out with a bunch of pizza talks (extra credit). The first will be by John Wolf who will share about his trip down the Amazon (insane!). Times and dates will be posted everywhere in the anthro classroom area, including the bathrooms.
- 4. The Anthropology Club needs to be organized and launched this quarter. If you are interested please contact your professors.
- 5. Next summer we are heading to <u>Ecuador most definitely</u>, as well as continuing with field schools in <u>Lake County</u>. We may try some other trips, and we will let you know.
- 6. Join <u>Honors classes</u> too plenty of opportunities for community and improving your transcript.
- 7.Check out our Instagram for Anthro news and to see what we've been up to: <u>foothillcollegeanthropology</u>

Big News for 2024-2025

- 1. Internships are here. If you are interested in an internship in the Center for Applied Anthropology then please let your professors know. There is opportunity for paid internships at the Center. Check out the internship website. https://foothill.edu/internships/jobcentral.html. If you want to sign up for 1-unit class, you can then join our group of anthro interns for the year. You will be working directly with our professors on research projects and helping in the lab and center. Contact Sam Connell (connellsamuel@foothill.edu)
- 2. The <u>Archaeology Field Work Certificate</u> is here. It is a transcriptable certificate that will be used by our students to show they can work in the field of Cultural Resource Management. Our first certificate holders will be joining the workforce this year.